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SCHOOL START AND FINISH 

We are going to continue with our fluid starts to the day with children being allowed to come in to school from 

8.50am.  Gates and playgrounds will open between 8.35 and 8.40 so please don’t send your child too early.  All 

children will be expected to be in school by 9.00am at the latest.  Gates and doors will be closed shortly after 

9.05am. 

At the end of the day Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 (Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2) will finish at 3.15pm 

and the junior classes will finish 5 minutes earlier at 3.10pm.  Please help school and your child by being on time 

at the start and end of the day.  

 

WIDER OPPORTUNITIES 

We are planning to be running the school in a much more like prepandemic manner. 

The number of trips and visits your child is able to attend this year will increase as we really value these first 

hand experiences. 

We will also be running lots of after school activities for the children to enjoy. 

Please help school by returning letters asap. 

Welcome back.  It is so nice to see so many families returning after the summer holidays.  The 

children are excited and it is also fantastic to see so many smiles back in our school.  Let’s all have a 

really good term.  

PAKISTAN FLOOD APPEAL 

We will be raising money next week to send to charities helping with the terrible floods in Pakistan.  We know 

times are hard for most of us but as always your support will be much appreciated.  

UNIFORM 

Thanks to all the families who have managed to get the full school uniform.  We are awaiting a delivery of new 

stock ourselves but do have some sizes available if you want to visit the school office later this week.   

Please remember you also need a PE kit which is available from the office now for only £5 (black shorts and 

yellow t-shirt). 

Please remember footwear should be black even if trainers are being worn. 

We do have some good quality used uniform items if you would like to save a few pounds on your spares. 

Thanks for your support. 

HALF TERM 

 

School will close on Friday 21st October and re-open on Monday 31st October. 


